
From: Mindy Lim 
Sent: Friday, 29 May 2020 9:24 AM
To: Kolacz, Miriam
Cc: Staltari, Danielle
Subject: RE: CEC's Application- exclusion request and consultation [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Hi Miriam 
 
Happy to confirm that the CEC is seeking authorisation on behalf of current and future signatories to the Solar PV 
Code. Thank you. 
 
Regards 
Mindy  
 

From: Kolacz, Miriam   
Sent: Friday, 29 May 2020 8:52 AM 
To: Mindy Lim  
Cc: Staltari, Danielle  
Subject: RE: CEC's Application- exclusion request and consultation [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Mindy  
 
In further reviewing the application, there is a question we wanted to clarify regarding the conduct that CEC 
is seeking authorisation for. Section 4.1 of the application says:  

The CEC are seeking authorisation, on behalf of themselves and future signatories to the Solar 
Retailer Code, to agree, sign up to and comply with provisions of the Code. 

 
‘Current signatories’ are omitted from this description, but elsewhere, it says “All signatories to the Code of 
Conduct are parties to the authorisation” (s 2.2). Could you just confirm that the CEC is also seeking 
authorisation for current signatories? 
 
Please note that per our usual practice, we would seek to publish the response email with your 
confirmation on our public register, so that it is clear for interested parties and others.   
 
Kind regards  
Miriam  
 
 

Miriam Kolacz  

Senior Analyst | Adjudication | Merger and Authorisation Review  

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 17 Casselden | 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne 3000  
T: +  | www.accc.gov.au 

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout 
Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay 
our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future. 
 




